
October 26, 1999

Dr. Edward A. Deutsch, Director 
Research Reactor Facility 
University of Missouri 
Columbia, Missouri 65211 

Dear Dr. Deutsch: 

This letter is to inform you of a necessary change, because of the retirement of your 

previously assigned inspector. Effective the date of this letter, Mr. Craig H. Bassett is the 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission's inspector for your facility. Mr. Bassett's telephone number is 

(404)562-4712 and his address is NRC, Region 11, Atlanta Federal Center, 23T85, 61 Forsyth 

Street, S.W., Atlanta, GA 30303-3415. If you should have any questions, Mr. Bassett or I would 

be pleased to hear from you.  

Sincerely, 

[Original signed by] 
Ledyard B. Marsh, Chief 
Events Assessment, Generic Communications 

and Non-Power Reactor Branch 
Division of Regulatory Improvement Program 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
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University of Missouri 
at Columbia 

cc: 

University of Missouri 
Associate Director 
Research Reactor Facility 
Columbia, MO 65201
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A-95 Coordinator 
Division of Planning 
Office of Administration 
P.O. Box 809, State Capitol Bldg.  
Jefferson City, MO 65101
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